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Comment Letter #25 

From: sitefinity@aqmd.gov <sitefinity@aqmd.gov>  
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 12:18 PM 
To: Sang-Mi Lee <slee@aqmd.gov> 
Subject: Contact Form 
 

Contact Form 

Name: william oram 

Email: whojr@verizon.net 

Phone: 7148488554 

Message:  
I have read through some parts of this plan. What I see is 
eliminating natural gas and going all electric.I have been 
reading that we don't have enough electricity as it is. The 
wind and solar is never going to be enough and no seems to 
want to talk about nuclear. How are we going to cook food 
during a rolling blackout. It seems the AQMD is trying to fix 
problems that are going to cause more problems than they 
solve. 
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